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HONOURS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE REPORT FOR THE JULY 2018 BOARD 

MEETING IN DUBLIN, IRELAND 

The task for this committee was to help process the winners of the 2018 Kathrene Kendall 

Award and 2018 Eileen Younghusband Award.  

The committee completed this task and submitted the report on the process and the awardees 

in both cases during the January board meeting held in Zagreb, Croatia. The committee is 

thankful to the board for accepting the report. 

The 2018 awardees in both cases were written congratulatory letters by the IASSW president 

and have confirmed giving their respective lectures at the 2018 SWSD conference. 

Respectfully submitted 

 

Gidraph G. Wairire 

Chair, Honours and Awards Committee 

July, 2018 


